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October 9, 2014 

 

 

 

Cosmin and Megan Tarau 

4375 Whitaker Court 

White Bear Lake, MN  55110 

 

VIA E-MAIL:  cotcle2011@gmail.com  

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 1495 St. Clair Avenue 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Tarau: 

 

This is to confirm that on October 7, 2014 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, 

Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended allowing the present owners to use the basement as a 

sleeping room for the duration of the current tenancy in that space. 

  

If you wish to appeal further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing scheduled for 

Wednesday, November 5, 2014 at 5:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, you may contact me at 651-266-8585. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Racquel Naylor 

City Council Offices 

 

cc: Fire Supervisors (email) 

 Jay Bohan (email) 
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